
Statement from Eric Cadesky MD CM, CCFP 
 

I believe that we deserve to be respected and paid as the skilled, dedicated 
professionals that we are. I believe that supporting community-based 
primary care improves personal, professional, and community health. I 
believe that new voices bring new ideas and new approaches to 
compliment previous experience and success. I believe that technology can 
improve continuity of care and inter-professional communication; I believe 
that we can all communicate better.  
 
I believe that doctors have more in common with each other than 
differences: I believe that we are stronger together. I believe that we can 
reclaim our status as the most capable health care leaders and that the 
BCMA can bring us together and speak with a common voice for the 
betterment of us all.  
 
I believe that having worked in several provinces and countries helps me 
see the possibilities we have in BC. I believe that as an active, full-service 
clinician with administrative experience I understand the challenges facing 
us as clinicians and stewards of the health care system. As your colleague, 
I believe that I can represent your values within the BCMA and our 
community.  
 
Thank you for your consideration of my candidacy for BCMA delegate. 

 
 


